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On Thursday August 7th, we had a lovely evening programme in our home. More than 60 people came, 

from all walks of life, and different races, cultures, faiths and nationalities, including many from our 

Women's Peace Group. It was also inspiring to see many new faces! 

 

After a WFWP introductory video, David Earle shared about a simple pathway to peace, in myself, in my 

family and out into the wider world with lots of examples from day-to-day life. He emphasised the 

important role which women need to play in this process, bringing the motherly heart of compassion and 

caring into all aspects of life and society. 

 

 
 

After a beautiful song, The Rose, we had plenty of time for sharing and then praying together, especially 

for women and children suffering in the Middle East and Gaza. 

 

We finished by sharing some food, and chatting with one another, making it a very positive, uplifting 

evening for everyone, giving hope in what is currently a very difficult world. We would like to continue 

this series of evening presentations on a regular basis. 
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